«Annual Meeting of DROMEAS’ Agents»

Yesterday, the annual meeting of DROMEAS S.A’ agents took place. The meeting took
place from 21, Saturday 2008 to 22, Sunday 2008 on the new showroom of the
company in 324 Kifisias Avenue, Athens. 80 partners of DROMEAS S.A from Greece,
Bulgaria and Albania took part in the meeting.

During the two-day meeting, the President A. Papapanagiotou presented the company’s
goals for the year 2009, the latest news and changes concerning the company structure,
the advertisement plan for the first semester of 2009, while the first day of the meeting
the new office series “SLIM” was presented. On the second day, the agents discussed
with the company’s managers concerning the company’s future development in Greece
and abroad while all agreed to meet next year.

The President announced on his closing speech that the sale network will be further
expanded. More precisely he stated, «Despite the current financial crisis, DROMEAS

S.A investing in production, quality and human resources-partners, will continue its

anodic course.»




